Talbot County Board of Education To Host Listening Session

The Talbot County Board of Education is involved in a Superintenet Search to replace retired School Superintendent, Dr. Jack Catrett. The Board will be hosting a "Listening Session" for community stakeholders on Monday, October 13, from 6:00-7:00 PM in the school cafeteria.

The purpose of this meeting is to provide an opportunity for community stakeholders to give input and share thoughts with the board during this search process.

Tim Helms and Ricky McCorkle, Superintendent Consultants, have been working alongside the Board of Education, assisting in the search. The Board has been involved in several Superintendent Search process trainings since July, after having received notification of Dr. James Catrett's then pending retirement as Superintendent of Schools.

Mr. Helms and Mr. MCorkle will be facilitating the meeting, and will share the search procedure, as well as give updates on current progress and anticipated timeline.